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As a full time physician who is often on all 10-12 days out of the month, it is a very 

rare opportunity for me to be able to go in person to vote. Not being able to vote by 

email would deprive me of my right to representation. This is just another method to 

suppress people's right to vote, particularly marginalized communities, and we know 

how that play book goes, authoritarian regimes and skewed representation of the 

people with malappropriation of power and disenfranchisement of marginalized 

populations. Vote NO on SB 201.  


